
To the Oregon Legislature,  
 
 Our daughter Annette was a recipient of the Oregon Promise Grant last year. 
It has enabled her to pursue her dream of going to college. If her grant is renewed, 
Annette will be able to continue her studies preparing her for the nursing program 
and allow her to graduate with a nursing license in hand. Your consideration is 
greatly appreciated.  
 

Sincerely, 
Gregory and Maria Lizarraga 


